
29.04.2021 

KENDRIYA VIDYALAYA RBNM SALBONI 

NOTICE  
This is for information to all concerned that all the activities related to admission 
for class II onwards are on HOLD till 20.05.2021 due to unprecedented rise in the 
number of Covid Cases. 

The parents are requested to keep visiting our Vidyalaya website / Notice Board for 
updates. The parents may contact Mr. Satrughana Somraj on 94341 29074. 
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